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            23rd June 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

National Education Union (NEU) CONTINUED STRIKE ACTION – July 2023 

 

You will probably be aware from the news that the National Education Union (NEU) have balloted their members and 

again confirmed continued strike action on 5th and 7th July 2023. This is a national dispute and is therefore not 

confined to this school or Local Authority alone. The industrial action will result in classes or whole schools closing 

across the country.  

 

The dates for the continued industrial action are:  

* Wednesday 5th July 2023 

* Friday 7th July 2023 

 

We will, however, remain FULLY open for all classes on both of these days and staffing numbers for the residential 

to Boreatton will remain unaffected.  

 

ALL CLASSES WILL REMAIN OPEN ON BOTH OF THE DATES AND CHILDREN SHOULD ATTEND SCHOOL 

AS NORMAL. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

P Scott 
 

Headteacher 


